
Heritage Glen Condominium Association News 

August 2013 

 

HERITAGE GLEN CONDOMINIUM 

ASSOCIATION, INC. Is Now Online! 

 
Our condominium association now has a Web site!  

Our new Web site includes information about 

Heritage Glen Condominium Association, an online 

newsletter, a list of the local schools in our 

neighborhood, and community pages about issues 

and events that affect our neighborhood.  Links to 

city government officials and services, including 

the police, make it a great communication channel.  

We are adding more content all the time.  Please 

suggest any additional items you would like to see 

placed on the web site.   

 

Our new Web site is not just an information source, 

but also a place for all neighbors to be connected 

on the Internet.  Want to tell people about an 

upcoming meeting, garage sale, or lost pet?  Then 

post a notice in the "Community Calendar".  Want 

your own personal Web page? Then create one in 

the "Meet Your Neighbors" section - tell people 

about yourself, your family, your hobbies, or your 

interests.  Concerned about a neighborhood issue?  

Talk to your neighbors - solicit new viewpoints.  Go 

to the "Talk About It" section and create a new 

discussion.  

 

This is our Web site - anyone can use it - and it's 

easy to use!  You don't need any special computer 

skills to post information to the site - simply fill 

out forms and the information is posted!  All you 

need is Internet access - everything is in an 

extremely user-friendly format.  

 

So check it out!  Our new Web site can be found at: 

www.neighborhoodlink.com/Heritage_Glen_Condos 

HAVE YOU SEEN THE SWANS IN THE POND? 

 
Thank you to Wilders and Snyders for purchase of the 

“Swans.”  I know several individuals thought these were real.  

Unfortunately, the geese know the difference and do not 

seem to shy away from them. 

 

 
 

These are not swans but … did you see 2 men in a 

boat on the pond? 

 
Tim Fletcher and Dave Conor cut down many of the weeds 

and bushes in the pond – Thanks Tim and Dave.  It was a 

sight to behold!!!  They made it back to shore safe and sound.   

 

 
 

REALLY THE SPEED LIMIT IS 20 MPH 


